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H5225 
Support 
Jennifer Lima 
 
Chair Craven and Members of the Committee, 
 
I am writing today in strong support of H5225 which would limit the ability for any federal immigration authority 
to investigate, detain, apprehend or arrest any individuals for potential violations of federal immigration laws 
without a judicial warrant within certain protected locations 
 
The recent federal executive orders have caused fear in many communities - including ours.  The reason why 
certain locations had been deemed "safe locations" from ICE enforcement action is because (among other 
things) we do not want people to not send their children to school, or seek medical care, over concerns of 
being deported.   
 
Please reaffirm that Rhode Island is a welcoming community that values all of our residents by passing this bill 
out of committee and sending it to the floor for a vote.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Jennifer Lima 
4 Hickory Drive East 
North Kingstown, RI 
 
--  
Jennifer Lima (she/her/hers) 
Why Pronouns Matter 
Talking About Pronouns in the Workplace - HRC Foundation (thehrcfoundation.org) 
 
"Diversity is a fact. Equity is a choice. Inclusion is an action. Belonging is an outcome."  - Arthur Chan 
 
My working hours may not be your working hours.  Please do not feel obligated to reply outside 
of your normal work schedule.  


